
 Serving the Children of Schaumburg Township 

 

 
 

 

 

 

February 3, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

Your child has elected to participate in this year’s Geography Bee at Keller.  Your child is 

required to attend one after school practice in February and must participate in Keller’s 

Geography Bee/Qualifying Exam (dates are noted on the Information About the Geography Bee 

and Geography Bee Calendar for February 2025) to participate in District 54’s Geography Bee 

on March 13, 2025. 

 

The finalists will need to provide their own transportation to district office for District 54’s 

Geography Bee on Thursday, March 13, 2025. 

 

For the required after school practice, your child will be able to ride the activity bus home, if 

he/she is a regular bus rider.  Please sign the permission slip below and have your child bring it 

to Ms. Ghani in room 125 NO LATER THAN Friday, February 21, 2025. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms. Ghani 

at 847-357-6533, rehanaghani@sd54.org  

 

 

I give my child __________________________________________________ permission to join 

Keller’s Geography Bee.     

 

 

 

Parent Name:       _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature: _____________________________________   Date: ______________ 

 

Andrew DuRoss, Superintendent of Schools    847/357-5000   http://www.sd54.org 

Helen Keller Junior High School 
820 Bode Road 
Schaumburg, IL  60194 
 
Phone 847/357-6500 
FAX 847/357-6501 
TTY 847/357-5076 
http://www.sd54.org/schools/keller 
 
Thomas Barbini, Principal 
Nicholas Cooprider, Assistant Principal 

mailto:rehanaghani@sd54.org

